
 
 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Job Fair at Lee Correctional Institution 
 

 

Columbia, SC (Jan. 5, 2017)- The South Carolina Department of Corrections 

(SCDC) is hosting a job fair at Lee Correctional Institution (LCI) on Friday, January 

6, 2017. The fair will take place from 9am-1pm.  

 

SCDC is currently hiring Cadets, Correctional Officers, and nursing staff at Lee. A 

career with SCDC offers many benefits including: 3 weeks of vacation, 3 weeks 

sick leave, 13 paid holidays per year, Police Officers’ Retirement, and group 

health, dental, and vision insurance. SCDC is an equal opportunity employer.  

 

 

LCI is a Level 3 male institution, which has been open since 1993. LCI offers 

routine medical and dental care on site with 24-hour medical coverage. LCI is 

located in Bishopville, SC, and the address can be found below.  

 

 

Lee Correctional Instituion 

990 Wisacky Highway 

Bishopville, SC 29010 
 

### 

MEDIA CONTACT: 

Sommer Sharpe 

Public Information Coordinator 

Mobile: 803.360.8389  

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Jan. 5, 2017 


